
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
In order to maintain and reinforce math skills, the math department would like students to work on some of those skills 

over the summer.  That being the case, here is your summer math workbook. 
 
Students:  Your task is to correctly answer all the pages in this work book assigned to your next year’s grade level of math.  

You must show all your work.  You may not use a calculator unless otherwise stated in the directions.  Bring your completed 
workbook back to school next year, turn it in to your new math teacher, and you have earned your first math grade. 

 
Parents:  Please encourage your child to complete their portion of the workbook and offer help as needed.  Please help to 

reinforce the rules that the child must show all their work and that they may not use a calculator unless otherwise stated in 
the directions. 

 
6th graders going into 7th grade need to complete pages 1 – 10 
7th graders going into 8th grade need to complete pages 11 – 20 
8th graders going into 9th grade need to complete pages 21 – 28 
 

The goal of completing these portions of the workbook is to help students remember what they have learned in math and to 
help them become better masters of these skills.  None of the material in the assigned portions is new material.  These math 
concepts are the same ones the students have been working on this past year.  Our goal is to improve the students’ math 
skills and one way this can be done is by practicing what they have learned. 

 
Sincerely, 

The Math Department 
Dakota CUSD 201 

 


